
Case No. 2025-00197









rt also directly violates 807 KAR 5:066 Section 5(2), which prohibits disconnection when 

temperatures are forecast to fall below 32°F within the next 24 hours. At the time of 

disconnection, temperatures were already below freezing. Just a few days later, on January 4, 

2025, a state of emergency was declared by Governor Andy Beshear due to dangerous winter 

weather  

2. Financial Impact 

I was forced to pay a $100 reconnection fee on the same day, during an active winter freeze, and 

without legal notice. This caused serious financial disruption at the beginning of the month, 

interfering with my ability to cover other essential bills, including rent. I am requesting a full 

reimbursement of that $100 reconnection fee and removal of any associated penalties. 

3. Improper Closure of Prior PSC Complaint 

I submitted an informal complaint to the PSC on January 2, 2025. That complaint was closed 

within 24 hours without any notice to me, any request for documentation, or any chance to 

respond. I later learned through written communication from the utility that one of their 

representatives, Beth Boone, spoke directly with PSC staff and my case was closed based on that 

conversation. 

I was never contacted by the PSC prior to closure, nor did I authorize or request my complaint to 

be withdrawn. The closure was made without due process, in contradiction of 807 KAR 5:006 

Section 13(2), which allows for customer response and resolution through proper channels. 

On April 14, 2025, T submitted a written follow-up and asked to have the case re-opened or 

fonnally escalated. That outreach is what finally resulted in the paper complaint fonn T am 

submitting today. 

4. Utility Behavior and Ongoing Concerns 



Hardin County Water District o. 2 has consistently failed to provide transparency in billing, 

offers no on line itemization of charges, and has treated my prior attempts at resolution with 

either dismissive or unprofessional conduct. My written requests for explanation were ignored. 

I was treated rudely in person and on the phone when attempting to resolve this matter directly. 

The lack of oversight has left me - and likely other ratepayers - exposed to disconnection and 

financial hann without recourse. 

Requested Action 

r am requesting that the Public Service Commission: 

• Reimburse the $100 reconnection fee Issue a formal finding that Hard in County Water 

District No. 2 violated 807 KAR 5:066 Section 5(2) and 807 KAR 5:006 Section 13. 

• Investigate the utility's billing practices, penalty stmcture, and disconnection procedures. 

• Prevent future PSC complaint closures without documented input from the consumer. 

I have also filed related complaints with the Better Business Bureau (BBB) and Consumer 

Financial Protection Bureau (CFPB) for public documentation with my ongoing issues with 

Hardin Collnty Water District No. 2. This complaint is focused solely on violations under 

Kentucky utility law and PSC procedural obligations. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. I am willing to provide billing records, 

emails, or any supporting documents if requested. Please keep all communication in writing. I 

appreciate your time in looking into this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Kristyn Stasel 
























